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We're back on Twitter
Crofton Park Baptist Church has a 
new Twitter account. If you are on 
Twitter, follow us @CroftonPkBC and 
help to spread the work of CPBC on 
social media.

RotaS and website updates

Please email your up to date rota to 
Clement (newsletter@croftonpark.
org.uk). If you also have any 

information that needs to go on the 
website or in the newsletter, please 
use the same email address.

Sunday school - can you help?

We are looking to get a few more 
people who can help with great 
groups of children and young people 
in the J-Team (5-11-year-olds) and 
Lazers (11-16-year-olds) from 
September – once a month or every 
two months. Please speak to Mark 
Smith or Linda Sebbana to fi nd out 
more.

Sign up for the newsletter on our website and get it delivered to 
your inbox. See Clement for details

Need to speak to Rev 

Steve?
You can contact Rev Steve by email at 
pastorsteve@croftonpark.org.uk or 
by phone on 07950 334987 or 
020 3712 8936.
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Today's teaching

Welcome to your weekly newsletter from Crofton Park Baptist 
Church. Adelaide Roberts will be leading the service and Rob Rowe 

will be preaching.
For the grace of God has appeared that off ers salvation to all people."

Titus 2:11

Welcome to Crofton Park Baptist Church. 
We worship here every Sunday morning at 10:30 am and most Sunday 

evenings at 6:30pm. We also fellowship in smaller ‘house groups’ during 
the week. We also have Sunday School for the children and a creche for the 

younger ones during the Sunday morning service. This is followed by tea, 
coff ee and biscuits afterwards.

Crofton Park Baptist Church
BUILDING BRIDGES, BUILDING COMMUNITIES, BUILDING DISCIPLES

Minister: Rev Steve Ewing
e: pastorsteve@croftonpark.org.uk | t: 07950 334987 or 020 3712 8936



This week we are praying for Home Mission

Communities around our nation are being transformed by Home Mission 
through grants to churches and regions which facilitate church planting, 
the resourcing of local churches and enable churches to develop new and 
creative mission projects. Through Home Mission, hundreds of lives have 
been aff ected and many have found faith in Jesus. Find out how Home 
Mission has helped transform communities - search "Home Mission" online.

Preaching
Steve Ewing

Worship lead
Adelaide Roberts

Welcome
Henderson Atkins & Veronica Atkins

Mission prayer
Jo Sharples - Mark Smith

Flowers
Ida Archer

Tea and Coff ee
Joan Gayle &  Helen Bogle

Creche
Vero Masaki & Rosemary Oduntan-
oke

Please pray for people caught up 
in confl ict everywhere.

Pray for an end to mass shootings 
in American schools and knife 
crime here in the UK that takes 
young lives.

Pray for a successful church AGM 
today and for God to bless his 
church and make known his vision 
for us.

Please continue to pray for those 
who are ill amongst our members. 
May God heal and comfort them.

Rota for 04/02/2018

Mission and outreach

Standing in the gap
Our housegroups are held either weekly or fortnightly. Please see the 
contact below if you would like to join, or speak to Pastor Steve.

Tuesday Weekly Carol Williamson
Wednesday Fortnightly Judith/Jerome

House groups

Church AGM

The Annual General Meeting for 
Church Members will take place at 
4pm today, 28th January, and will 
include tea/coff ee and cake. Copies 
of the agenda are available today. 
Creche facilities will be provided.

Parish Nurse Project in 
Lewisham
Ali Ryan is seeking interest from 
churches and Christian organisations 
in Lewisham to set up a Parish Nurse 
Project in a Lewisham Borough 
area. The project will initially run for 
3 years. She will be the Registered 
Nurse leading the project having 
completed the Parish Nursing 
Ministries UK (PNMUK) course for 
registered nurse practitioners.

If you are interested in attending the 
'expression of interest' meeting, it 
will be taking place at Our Lady of 

Lourdes Catholic Church, 45b Burnt 
Ash Hill, Lee, SE12 on Thursday 1st 
February at 7pm. 

If anyone is interested in attending 
the meeting please contact Ali via 
email: alianco51@yahoo.co.uk

Visit http://parishnursing .org.uk/
what-is-parish-nursing/ for more 
information.

Induction service

Everyone at CPBC is warmly invited 
to the Induction Service of Rev 
Michael Lovejoy at Northolt Park 
Baptist Church at 2pm on Saturday 
10th February. If you want to travel 
by coach with other members, 
please don't forget to give Adelaide 
your fare.

notices


